R

2

SEPTEMBER/OCTORER 2025

HIGHLIGHTS

The summer recreation presentation
will be given at the November PRAB
meeting.

Summer adult softball leagues have
concluded at Sechler and Babcock
Parks.

There are over twenty recreation
programs offered for youth and adults
during the month of September. Many
classes started last week.

A NEW 6™ grade cross country program
launched this September. There are
seventeen participants enrolled.

The Community Ed flag football
program kicked off last week. College
football players and parent volunteers
coach over 150 youth in this popular
program. Two teams, comprised of all
girls have been added to the game
schedule this season!

UP & COMING

A new local instructor, Chau
Truong, will be teaching a beginner
pickleball course on Sundays this
fall. Recently many classes have
had to be canceled due to lack of
interest. There are currently 10 0f 12
registered!

The MN Community Education
Conference will take place the last
week of October. CE coordinators and
director are on the planning
committee for the conference and
will be among those attending.

Swim lessons for all ages will kick off
in October. Community Education is
in need of coaches and instructors.

The Northfield Skating School begins
their fall session at the end of
September. Thank you to the City of
Northfield for partnering to provide
this quallity program.
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